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Preventing
Workplace Violence
  

How California Public Entities Can Protect Their Employees 
Through Workplace Violence Restraining Orders

Acts of workplace violence are on the rise throughout the 
United States. In many cases, the perpetrators intentionally 
target public entities and their employees. One certainly 
cannot forget the mass shootings at the Inland Regional 
Center in San Bernardino in December 2015 and the Virginia 
Beach Municipal Center in May 2019. California public entities 
must take proactive measures to protect their employees 
from unlawful violence and credible threats of violence at 
the workplace. One of these proactive measures involves 
petitioning the courts for what is commonly referred to as a 
workplace violence restraining order (“WVRO”). 
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We ll show you what other districts  
do right. What to avoid. And what  
it takes to be among the best. 

 
and the opportunity to help you  
turn your next audit into AWESOME! 
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WVRO is an important, proactive measure 


